
 NEWSLETTER 19th April 2024 

 

                                                                                                                                                  

 
Dear Parents /Carers 
 
What a wonderful week we have had here at school. The children have started back after the Easter 
break with such enthusiasm and a super work ethic. I believe the Year 1 children have had a fantastic 
time on their residential visit to Conwy. A huge well done to all concerned. 
 
Job Vacancies 

We are currently looking for staff to join the cleaning and midday assistant teams. Full details can be 

found on the links below: 

 Midday Assistant 

 Cleaner 

 

If you prefer to discuss the vacancies by telephone, contact Julie Griffiths on the usual school 

number. 

 
Princess Trust 
Molly T has donated a large section of her long, beautiful hair to the Princess Trust. She has had a 
whopping 12 inches cut off which she is donating to this fabulous cause. Not only has she done this, 
but she also raised £382.00 to go with it. She has made us extremely proud! 
 

 

 
 
Teaching Assistant Level 2 - Training Courses for September 2024 
Please see below a message from Stephen Smith, Area Skills and Employment Coordinator for 
Winsford and Northwich Work Zones  
 
We will shortly be recruiting for this year’s intake of people wishing to take on the upcoming full year 
training courses for people wanting to work with children ranging from Nursery to High School. 
  
Recruitment days are: 
  
Northwich - Wednesday 8th May 2024 – 10.00 -11.00 am at Northwich Work Zone Navigation Road 
(Tel – 07833 236675) 
  
Winsford – Friday 31st May 2024 – 10.00 –11.30 am at Winsford Work Zone Wyvern House (Tel – 
07766 205389)  
  
Please ring the phone numbers above or attend the Recruitment days if you are interested. 
 
 
 

https://ats-cheshireschooljobs.jgp.co.uk/vacancies/277369?ga_client_id=bcf38bce-3366-4735-ba97-191cd4a82213
https://ats-cheshireschooljobs.jgp.co.uk/vacancies/277366?ga_client_id=bcf38bce-3366-4735-ba97-191cd4a82213


Triple P Parenting Support 
For more information, please see the flyer attached. 
 
Timid Tiger Summer 2024 
For more information, please see the flyer attached. 
 

Diary Dates: * new dates 

Date Information 

    

29th April to 3rd May 2024 Year 3 Anglesey Residential (2 Groups – Group 1, Mon to 
Weds - Group 2 Weds to Friday) 

6th May 2024 May Day 

27th May 2024 May Bank holiday and start of the Summer Half Term 

3rd June 2024 Inset Day- school closed to children 

4th June 2024  School opens after the Summer Half Term 

6th June 2024 Whole school photograph 

24th June 2024 to 28th June 
2024 

Year 6 Lakes Residential 

Thursday 25th July 2024 Start of the Summer holiday 

    

2nd September 2024 Inset day – school closed to children 

3rd September 2024 Inset day – school closed to children 

4th September 2024 School opens after the summer holiday 

7th October 2024 Whole School - Individual photographs 

28th October – 1st November Half Term 

4th November 2024 Inset Day – school closed to children 

5th November 2024 School open for the new term 

Friday 20th December 3.15pm School closes for the Christmas holiday 

23rd December – 3rd January 
2025 

Christmas Holiday 

6th January 2025 School opens for the Spring term 

 
Please note that these dates may be subject to change, although we will keep these where possible. 
Should you need to make contact with school, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Joule on: 
head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk or returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk and please remember the 
year group emails if you need to contact your child’s class teacher.  
However, please note that all email accounts will not be monitored as regularly after 5.30pm each 
evening or during the weekends, to ensure a work life balance for the staff.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Mark Joule 
 
Head Teacher 

mailto:head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk

